ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

DATE: August 14, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, September 6, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Add Safety Precautions at the crosswalk at the intersection of Labaree and Boughton Streets

BACKGROUND:

Review and take possible action: Add Safety Precautions at the crosswalk at the intersection of Labaree and Boughton Streets

Alderperson Board forwarded a request to Chairperson Davis requesting the Public Safety & Welfare Committee look at adding precautionary measures at the intersection of Labaree and Boughton Streets. It appears to be lacking adequate lighting and pavement marking crosswalks. A site map is attached for your use.

This item was discussed was discussed at the October 6, 2021 PS&W committee meeting. The outcome of that meeting was to upgrade the street light to LED and reposition to be directed to the intersection. Discussion at that time also centered around possibly adding a crossing light in the future.

UPDATE FROM OCTOBER 2021: Street Division stated that the light was changed to LED and believes the light was repositioned.

Attachments:

- Site Map
- Meeting minutes from October 6, 2021